
RE: Proposed Plasrefine Plastics Recycling Facility 
Application No: SSD-9409987
Location: 74-76 Beaconsfield Road Moss Vale (Part Lot 11 DP 1084421)
Applicant: Plasrefine
Council Area: Wingecaribee Shire
Consent Authority: Independent Planning Commision

Please note: I give permission for my name to be published but not my address.

Declaration: I have not made any reportable political donations within the last two years, and 
accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

I am making a submission in opposition to the above-mentioned State Significant Development by 
Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd.

I live down the street from the proposal and am most concerned that the real and awful risks to 
those living nearby are very much minimised in the Amended Application. 

My family, my neighbours and I have no faith that Plasrefine will do what they say to mitigate risks. 
I can’t understand why this proposal was not rejected after the first flawed EIS, considering all the 
risks associated with it. 

I note Plarefine promises much AFTER approval however I am skeptical that any of the promises 
will ever eventuate. 

Regardless of whether recycling plastics is a good idea or not, I can’t understand why such an 
undertaking would even be considered at the proposed site, in water catchement, within town 
limits, adjacent to residential areas, near to schools and new and existing housing developments.

Please reject this proposal.

Sincerely,
Andrew Gowans
Moss Vale






